
FOX CHAPEL AREA
SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF SCHOOL
DIRECTORS

COMMITTEE OF THE
WHOLE MEETING

Notice  is  hereby  given  of  a
Committee  of  the  Whole
Meeting  of  the  Board  of
School  Directors  on  April  8,
2024,  to  discuss  the
preliminary  budget  for
2024-2025.  The meeting  will
begin  immediately  following
the 7 p.m. Combined Agenda
Study  Session  and  Regular
Business Meeting in  the LGI
Room at Fox Chapel Area High
School, 611 Field Club Road,
Pittsburgh, PA 15238.

Kathleen Anuszek
Board Secretary


